
Mason County Garbage Co., Inc. 
PO Box 787 

Shelton, WA  98584 

 
  

September 11, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attention:  Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Commodity Credit Adjustment for Mason County Garbage Co., Inc. G-88. 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Attached please find revised pages for Tariff Number 13, as well as supporting documentation 
for the commodity credit adjustment.  Tariff pages 1, 21 and 21A are affected by this change. 
 
The credit will increase from $.41 to $.65 (59%) per residential customer per month. 
 
If approved, by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, the revised commodity 
credit will go into effect on November 1, 2015.  The customers will receive notification of this 
change on the first billing reflecting the change. 
 
Our Company hereby notifies the Commission that 2014-2015 is the last year Mason County 
Garbage will participate in the revenue share program.  Mason County’s Solid Waste Program 
Manager and our Company have agreed to opt out of the revenue share program as of September 
1, 2015.  As of September 1, 2015 we will now refund 100% of the proceeds received from the 
sale of residential commingle materials to residential customers.  Mason County Garbage will 
continue to work closely with Mason County to ensure all aspects of the Mason County Solid 
Waste Plan are met and will continue to educate residents of the County about recycling. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact me at (360) 832-8749, or via 
email at irmgardw@wcnx.org, or Heather Garland at (360) 695-4923, via email at 
heatherg@wcnx.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Irmgard R Wilcox 
Senior Pricing Manager  
 
 
                        Telephone Number (360) 832-8749, Cell (253) 448-0303, Fax (360) 832-2897 


